
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 7, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Keith Famie, Executive Producer & Director 
Visionalist Entertainment Productions 
28345 Beck Road, Suite 404 
Wixom, MI 48393-4745 
 
Dear Mr. Famie:  
 
 It is my pleasure to extend my support for your latest production, Our Vietnam 
Generation.  I have no doubt that this venture will generate great success as well as honor and 
acknowledge the veterans who served in the Vietnam War.   
 
 You are to be commended for giving a voice to those who fought in one of the most 
opposed wars in our nation’s history.  As with your past documentaries, I am confident that you 
will once again create an extraordinary human interest piece that truly touches the lives of 
viewers.     
 
 It comes as no surprise that your work has received numerous accolades and awards, 
including multiple Michigan Emmy awards.  Under your leadership, the team at Visionalist 
Entertainment has created inspirational documentaries that capture the spirit of Detroit. I look 
forward to viewing your latest masterpiece, Our Vietnam Generation, when it debuts later this 
year.   
 
 Congratulations on yet another great endeavor.  Please do not hesitate to reach me if I can 
be of assistance in ensuring the success of this film.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Pappageorge 
State Senator 
District 13 

 
 


